IMPORTANT NOTICE 
TREE MAINTENANCE WORK TAKING PLACE IN JUNIOR SCHOOL DRIVE

There will be tree maintenance work taking place in the Academy of Cuxton Schools Junior School drive on Thursday 2nd February. In the event of adverse weather conditions, these works will be undertaken on Thursday 9th February.  
Cuxton Parish Council and the Academy of Cuxton Schools apologises for any inconvenience this may cause to parents of schoolchildren attending the Schools and Cuxton residents. If you are using the Junior School drive or pathways on the dates when works are being undertaken, we would ask you to  
be mindful that work in progress may not be
obvious from ground level.

Thank you for your continued co-operation.
Cuxton Parish Council & Academy of Cuxton Schools
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